
WORCESTER COUNTY TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMITTEE 

AGENDA 

 

Governor Larry Hogan has issued an Executive Order that limits public gatherings to no more 

than 10 persons in a further effort to reduce the spread of the COVID-19 virus. Additionally, 

effective Thursday, March 19, 2020, the Worcester County Government Center is closed to the 

public.  Therefore, the Technical Review Committee will suspend all in-person meetings for the 

time being.  

 

To facilitate the review of current projects, county staff will be holding a teleconference that will 

be open to the public during the regularly scheduled meeting time.  

 

Wednesday, July 08, 2020 

 

Est. Time  

1:00 P.M. I.  Call to Order 

 

  II. § ZS 1-325 Site Plan Review 

 
1:00 P.M.  A.  Shady Side Village RPC – Proposed 37 unit townhouse   
    development,  located on the South side of MD Route 707 (Old  
    Bridge Road), West of Greenridge Lane, Tax Map 26, Parcel 157,  
    District 10, R-4 General Residential District, Kathleen Clark,  
    owner / Iott Architecture & Engineering, Inc. 
    

1:05 P.M.  IV. Adjourn 

 

                                                


